
 

MEMO 
 

MAYOR’S OFFICE 
 
To: Legislative Committee 

From: Anthony J. Penterman – Mayor  

Date: December 18th, 2023 

Re: Board of Police and Fire Commission Ordinance  

 
 
The City of Kaukauna Common Council adopted ordinance 1743 on August 16, 2016 
enacting a board without pay. In review of previous ordinances, the Board of Police and Fire 
Commission have been compensated dating back to at least 1951. After review of the 
current ordinance and compensation records, the City of Kaukauna is still and has been 
compensating the board for their service. Due to the workload and time commitment, I 
believe compensation should continue as removal of this might hinder their willingness to 
serve. 
 
Recommended action: 

Approve the ordinance amending section 1.37(1) Board of Police and Fire Commission. 


